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Going, going, gone!! The atletes have left, the hall is empty, the last strains of the 

Italian anthem drift accross the universe. It!s time for   

A huge congratulations to all the team at wvfc07!!!!!!! 
It was three years in the planing. Budgets, floorplans and designs applications the Great 

Logo Competition etc. etc.  

We planned for an “Athletes Event” and we dellivered. They are the reason, they are the 

focus of our plans. In the end it all comes down to just a few people over a few days of event 

and it just can not be done without YOU!  

So thanks and congratulations YOU!  

 

We were flooded with praise and congratulations for your work in bringing a truely special 

event to Sydney in a way that simply confirmed how friendly and effective we are in 

conducting these events. 

 

A typical international response: 
“Dear Mr. Ronald 
I participated in the World Veterans Fencing Championships as a member of the British Team. 
On a personal note I want to thank you for a really enjoyable and well run fencing competition. 
It was a pleasure participating. 
Yours sincerely 

Cary (Mr. Cary Zitcer)” 

 

What did the locals think of it? 
“How are you?  You guys must be absolutely exhausted. 
A brief message of extreme heartfelt thanks on behalf of the 2 Queensland fencers James Hill and 
myself who participated in the recent World Vets tournament, to the AFF and organising committee, 
volunteers, referees and all the workers in DT, venue setup and weapons control who helped make 
the World Veterans Championships such a resounding success and a great event. Also personal 
thanks to the team manager for a fantastic job well done. 
The event was truly well organised and above all superbly executed with professionalism and good 
natured Australian pride. The feeling just speaking people involved on the floor seemed helpful and 
friendly and willing to assist. The venue and layout was excellent and contributed to a great personal 
experience for every fencer I am sure. 
Congratulations to all the organising teams and well done from two very much appreciative 
Queensland Veterans. We were grateful for the opportunity to participate and for the rewarding 
fencing experience at an international level.   
Regards 
Rod Enever        A  not so old fencer with many years left yet – soon to turn a young 51” 
 

So team, relax and enjoy, bathe in the praise and glory, Oh and be on standby for the 
next opportunity. . . . . .  

 

CONGRATULATIONS ALL! 
 

Bill Ronald 

Event Director 

19 September 2007 

 

and now the final curtain. .  . 


